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  The Legal and Ethical Environment of Business Terence Lau,2024 The Legal
and Ethical Environment of Business is a concise presentation of the key
business-law topics that ensures every page is relevant, engaging, and
interesting to today's learners. Summaries of cases and case excerpts improve
student understanding. Plentiful embedded video links expand on topics to
shed light on how law and ethics impact real-world business situations. This
book encourages students to retain what they learn by understanding the
reasons behind the law, rather than simply memorizing facts and cases.
  Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup,2024-01-04 Filmatized in 2013 and the
official recipient of three Oscars, Solomon Northup's powerful slave
narrative 'Twelve Years a Slave' depicts Nortup's life as he is sold into
slavery after having spent 32 years of his life living as a free man in New
York. Working as a travelling musician, Northup goes to Washington D.C, where
he is kidnapped, sent to New Orleans, and sold to a planter to suffer the
relentless and brutal life of a slave. After a dozen years, Northup escapes
to return to his family and pulls no punches, as he describes his fate and
that of so many other black people at the time. It is a harrowing but vitally
important book, even today. For further reading on this subject, try 'Uncle
Tom's Cabin' by Harriet Beecher Stowe. Solomon Northup (c.1807-c.1875) was an
American abolitionist and writer, best remembered for his powerful race
memoir 'Twelve Years a Slave'. At the age of 32, when he was a married
farmer, father-of-three, violinist and free-born man, he was kidnapped in
Washington D.C and shipped to New Orleans, sold to a planter and enslaved for
a dozen years. When he gained his freedom, he wrote his famous memoir and
spent some years lecturing across the US,on behalf of the abolitionist
movement. 'Twelve Years a Slave' was published a year after 'Uncle Tom's
Cabin' by Harriet Beecher Stowe and built on the anti-slavery momentum it had
developed. Northup's final years are something of a mystery, though it is
thought that he struggled to cope with family life after being freed.
  Bacilli and Agrobiotechnology: Phytostimulation and Biocontrol Md Tofazzal
Islam,M. Mahfuz Rahman,Piyush Pandey,Michael Henry Boehme,Geert
Haesaert,2020-01-01 The Gram-positive and spore-forming Bacilli are the most
dominant group of bacteria that exist in various ecological niches on the
earth. They represent one of the most important unmapped pools of
biodiversity with immense potential of applications in agriculture,
environment, and industry. As these bacteria are highly tolerant to stressful
environment and enhance plant tolerance to harsh environment such as
salinity, drought, and heavy metal toxicity, plant-associated Bacilli have
high potential for promoting sustainable crop production. Many species of
Bacilli are being commercially used as phytostimulator and biofertilizer.
Some of them are applied as biopesticide for protecting crop plants from
phytopathogens and insect pests. The Bacillus-based products are becoming
popular in ecologically sound and climate resilient agricultural production
system. In fact, Bacillus and allied species based formulations are already
dominating the biopesticides market, although, to compete with other
formulations and chemical alternatives, the biology of Bacillus had to be
understood from perspective of such applications. Our understanding of the
biology and molecular-basis of the beneficial effects of plant-associated
Bacilli has greatly been progressed in recent years through genomics,
metagenomics, post-genomics and metabolomics studies. The volume two of the
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series Bacilli and Agrobiotechnology comprehensively reviews and updates
current knowledge of Bacilli as phytostimulant and biological control of
plant pests. Better understanding the biology, ecology and mechanism of
action of the beneficial strains of Bacilli will play a role in the
development of products to support green biotechnology in agriculture and
industries.
  Bacilli in Agrobiotechnology M. Tofazzal Islam,Mahfuz Rahman,Piyush
Pandey,2022-02-10 The third volume of the series ‘Bacilli and
Agrobiotechnology’ is comprised of 25 chapters that bring a unique
perspective to the readers about Bacillus-mediated biotic and abiotic plant
stress tolerance, bioremediation and bioprospecting. These chapters are
prepared by the leading scientists of global repute. The negative impacts of
agrochemicals such as chemical fertilizers and pesticides on human health and
environment are paramount. Bacillus and allied genera of beneficial plant-
associated microbes are presenting beacon of hope to the farmers, plant
scientists and stewards of environment. Several chapters of this volume focus
on the induction of various signaling pathways in plants by Bacillus spp. to
alleviate biotic and abiotic stresses impacted by global climate change
Agricultural lands contaminated with heavy metals affect the ecological food
chain starting from crop cultivation. How the toxic effects of trace metals
originating from industrial effluents and agrochemicals can be remediated?
This book addresses how to overcome these issues by applying elite strains of
Bacillus. Bioprospecting is a systematic and organized search for conversion
of bioresources to industrially important products by utilizing microbe-
derived metabolites. This volume is enriched by including the bioprospecting
aspects mediated by Bacillus spp. with novel insights.
  Space-Age Acronyms Reta C. Moser,2012-12-06 Acronym agglomeration is an
affliction of the age, and there are acronym addicts who, in their weakness,
find it impossible to resist them. More than once in recent months my peers
have cautioned me about my apparent readiness to use not only acronyms, but
abbreviations, foreign isms, codes, and other cryptic symbols rather than
common, ordinary American words. Many among us, though, either have not
received or have chosen to ignore such advice. As a consequence, what we
write and speak is full of mystery and confusion. It is then for the reader
and listener and for the writer and speaker that Reta C. Moser has compiled
this guide. Its effective application to the art of communication is urged.
Such use should help avoid many of the misunderstandings involving
terminology which occur daily. Although such misunderstandings are certainly
crucial in humanistic and social situations, they are often of immediate
import and the trigger to disaster in scientific, technical, and political
situations. Some 15,000 acronyms and 25,000 definitions are provided (a 50-
and 47 -percent increase over the 1964 edition!), with due credit to Miss
Moser's diligence in making the compilation and with the acknowledgment that
the acronymical phenomenon is very much with us. This edition, like the
first, is certain to be of value to writers, librarians, editors, and others
who must identify and deal with acronyms.
  Nuclear Weapons under International Law Gro Nystuen,Stuart Casey-
Maslen,Annie Golden Bersagel,2014-08-28 Nuclear Weapons under International
Law is a comprehensive treatment of nuclear weapons under key international
law regimes. It critically reviews international law governing nuclear
weapons with regard to the inter-state use of force, international
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humanitarian law, human rights law, disarmament law, and environmental law,
and discusses where relevant the International Court of Justice's 1996
Advisory Opinion. Unique in its approach, it draws upon contributions from
expert legal scholars and international law practitioners who have worked
with conventional and non-conventional arms control and disarmament issues.
As a result, this book embraces academic consideration of legal questions
within the context of broader political debates about the status of nuclear
weapons under international law.
  Ultraviolet Radiation in the Solar System M. Vázquez,A.
Hanslmeier,2006-06-30 In the history of science the opening up of a new
observational or experimental window is always followed by an increase in
knowledge of the subject concerned. This is also the case with the subject of
this book, ultraviolet radiation (hereafter UV). In principle, the
ultraviolet range might be just one more of these windows, of no particular
importance. However, the energy per UV photon provides the main peculiarity,
its magnitude being great enough to produce important ch- ical reactions in
the atmospheres of planets and satellites, thereby a?ecting the transmission
of this radiation to the ground. The Sun is the main natural source of UV
radiation in the Solar System and our planet is the body where its in?uences
can be best tested and the only one where its relation with life can be
studied. However, the terrestrial atmosphere
blocksmostofthephotonsinthiselectromagneticrangeandastronomershavehad to
develop various techniques (balloons, planes and rockets) to cross this
barrier and access the information. These tools have been used in parallel to
investigate the physical properties of the terrestrial atmosphere and the
interaction of its constituents with light. This book will addresses most of
these topics.
  Comprehensive Study on Nuclear Weapons United Nations Centre for
Disarmament,1981
  Human Rights in Armed Conflict Gerd Oberleitner,2015-03-05 A comprehensive
analysis of the legal challenges and practical consequences of applying
international human rights law in armed conflict situations.
  Mirage Men Mark Pilkington,2010-07-29 Seeking the truth about UFOs in
America, Mark Pilkington and John Lundberg uncover a 60 year-old story
stranger than any conspiracy thriller. Through the fascinating account of
their quest Mark Pilkington reveals the long history of UFOria and its
parallels in little known tales from the murky worlds of espionage,
psychological warfare and advanced military technology. Along the way he
discovers that the truth about flying saucers is stranger and more complex
than either the ufologists or debunkers would have us believe. As he crossed
the US meeting intelligence agents, disinformation specialists and UFO
hunters Pilkington was confronted with a dizzying array of ever more
outrageous claims and counter claims. As a result he began to suspect that,
instead of covering up stories of crashed flying saucers, alien contacts and
secret underground bases, the US intelligence agencies had actually been
promoting them all along. Meanwhile he has to deal with his own
uncertainties, the suspicions of the UFO community and a partner who is
starting to believe that conspiracy theorists might be right after all. With
a fresh, funny and objective approach, Pilkington is the ideal guide to steer
us through these strange territories, where nothing is quite as it seems and
reality is just a matter of managing perceptions.
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  Air Quality in Cities Nicolas Moussiopoulos,2013-11-11 Urban areas are
major sources of air pollution. Pollutant emissions affecting air quality in
cities are considered to have adverse consequences for human health. Public
and government concern about environmental issues arising from urban air
pollution has increased over the last decades. The urban air pollution
problem is widespread throughout the world and it is important to find ways
of eliminating or at least reducing the risks for human health. The
fundamentals of the physical and chemical processes occurring during air
pollutant transport in the atmosphere are nowadays understood to a large
extent. In particular, modelling of such processes has experienced a
remarkable growth in the last decades. Monitoring capabilities have also
improved markedly in the most urban areas around the world. However, neither
modelling nor monitoring can solve urban air pollution problems, as they are
only a first step in improving useful information for future regulations. The
defining of efficient control strategies can not be achieved without a clear
knowledge of the complete pollution process, i.e. emission, atmospheric
transport and transformation, and deposition at the receptor. Improving our
ability to establish valid urban scale source-receptor relation ships has
been the objective of SA TURN, one of the 14 subprojects of EURO TRAC-2.
Similar to the other subprojects of this co-ordinated environmental pro ject
within the EUREKA initiative, SA TURN brought together international groups
of scientists to work on problems directly related to atmospheric chemistry
and physics. The present volume summarises the scientific results of SATURN.
  Air Quality Management Ronald E. Hester,Roy M. Harrison,1997 The management
of air quality is currently at the forefront of international debate. With
authors drawn from international experts in their respective fields, Air
Quality Management provides comprehensive coverage of the air quality
management issue. There are chapters on improving air quality in the UK, the
construction of emissions inventories and the design and operation of air
monitoring networks. Validation of air pollution models, requiring source
receptor modelling, is described, as is the use of geochemical or biological
tolerances known as critical loads to determine the maximum allowable inputs
of pollutants to the terrestrial environment. The first European Auto-Oil
Study, which was sponsored by the European Commission in order to identify
the most cost-effective means of meeting air quality targets, is included as
a case study. There is also reference to the successes and problems of air
pollution control in California, the US state which has pioneered the
promotion of vigorous air pollution control measures. Air Quality Management
provides a vital source of material for all those involved in the field,
whether as a student, industrialist, consultant, or government agency with
responsibility in this area.
  Chemical Control Michael Crowley,2016-01-26 This thoroughly researched
study highlights the international community's failure to regulate
contemporary state research, development, marketing and/or deployment of riot
control agents and incapacitating chemical agent weapons.
  The Dark Wind Tony Hillerman,2019-01-29 The fifth novel featuring Leaphorn
and Chee by New York Times bestselling author Tony Hillerman, now reissued in
the Premium Plus format. The corpse had been “scalped,” its palms and soles
removed after death. Sergeant Jim Chee of the Navajo Tribal Police knows
immediately he will have his hands full with this case, a certainty that is
supported by the disturbing occurrences to follow. A mysterious nighttime
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plane crash, a vanishing shipment of cocaine, and a bizarre attack on a
windmill only intensify Chee’s fears. A dark and very ill wind is blowing
through the Southwestern desert, a gale driven by Navajo sorcery and white
man’s greed. And it will sweep away everything unless Chee can somehow change
the weather.
  How to Pass OSCP Series: Windows Privilege Escalation Step-By-Step Guide
Alan Wang,2020-11-13 This book is the first of a series of How To Pass OSCP
books and focus on techniques used in Windows Privilege Escalation. This is a
step-by-step guide that walks you through the whole process of how to
escalate privilege in Windows environment using many common techniques. We
start by gathering as much information about the target as possible either
manually or using automated scripts. Next, we search for misconfigured
services or scheduled tasks, insufficient file permission on binaries or
services, vulnerable kernel, vulnerable software running with high
privileges, sensitive information stored on local files, credential saved in
the memory, registry settings that always elevate privileges before executing
a binary, hard-coded credential contained in the application configuration
files, and many more. Table of Contents Introduction Section One: Windows
Configuration Chapter 1: AlwaysInstallElevated Section Two: Domain Controller
Chapter 2: Zerologon Section Three: Windows Service Chapter 3: Service -
Insecure File Permission Chapter 4: Service - Unquoted Path Chapter 5:
Service - Bin Path Chapter 6: Service - Registry Chapter 7: Service - DLL
Hijacking Section Four: Scheduled Tasks Chapter 8: Scheduled Tasks Section
Five: Windows Registry Chapter 9: Autorun Chapter 10: Startup Applications
Section Six: Windows Kernel Chapter 11: Kernel - EternalBlue Chapter 12:
Kernel - MS15-051 Chapter 13: Kernel - MS14-058 Section Seven: Potato
Exploits Chapter 14: Juicy Potato Chapter 15: Rogue Potato Section Eight:
Password Mining Chapter 16: Password Mining - Memory Chapter 17: Password
Mining - Registry Chapter 18: Password Mining - SiteList Chapter 19: Password
Mining - Unattended Chapter 20: Password Mining - Web.config Section Nine:
UAC Bypass Chapter 21: User Account Control Bypass For more information,
please visit http://www.howtopassoscp.com/.
  Tropical Plant Science G. K. Berrie,A. Berrie,J. M. O. Eze,1987
  Tree Shaker Bill Keller,2008 Without deifying its subject, this biography
looks at the life of Nelson Mandela, placing his awe-inspiring political
accomplishments into historical context for young readers.
  Duty and Desire Book Club Edition Anju Gattani,2021-01-27 To uphold family
honor and tradition, Sheetal Prasad is forced to forsake the man she loves
and marry playboy millionaire Rakesh Dhanraj while the citizens of Raigun,
India, watch in envy. On her wedding night, however, Sheetal quickly learns
that the stranger she married is as cold as the marble floors of the Dhanraj
mansion. Forced to smile at family members and cameras and pretend there's
nothing wrong with her marriage, Sheetal begins to discover that the family
she married into harbors secrets, lies and deceptions powerful enough to tear
apart her world. With no one to rely on and no escape, Sheetal must ally with
her husband in an attempt to protect her infant son from the tyranny of his
family.sion.
  Estimating Market Value and Establishing Market Rent at Small Airports
Aviation Management Consulting Group, Inc,Aeroplex Group Partners,Decker
Associates,DKMG Consulting,Hangar Network,2020 Staff from smaller airports
typically lack specialized expertise in the negotiation and development of
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airport property or the resources to hire consultants. ACRP Research Report
213 provides airport management, policymakers, and staff a resource for
developing and leasing airport land and improvements, methodologies for
determining market value and appropriate rents, and best practices for
negotiating and re-evaluating current lease agreements. There are many
factors that can go into the analysis, and this report reviews best practices
in property development.--Foreword.
  What Freedom Means to Me ,2004 General Jones teaches Claire and Robbie that
with freedom comes responsibility.
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